Prof. Tomasz Tomaszewski
Badenallee 1, 14052 Berlin

Tel: +49 (0) 172 3145094

E-Mail: tomasz_tomaszewski@web.de

Berlin, 03.05.2021

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, esteemed colleagues,

it is my great pleasure to announce to you the second edition of the Young Ludwig Youth Music
Competition, which will take place from 31 August to 5 September 2021 and is open to students of
the violin, piano and cello who were born after 31 December 2003, as well as chamber ensembles.
The contest is organized by the Internationale Beethoven Gesellschaft e.V. in cooperation with the
Julius Stern Institute and the Tre Terre Festival. Thanks to our sponsors we are able to offer great
prizes to our participants, which will be awarded by an international jury consisting of acclaimed
music professors under my auspices.

Should you require further information, please consult the attached documents, or visit our website
www.young-ludwig.com.

Best regards,

Prof. Tomasz Tomaszewski
Universitdt der Kiinste Berlin
Chairman of the Jury
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